
~ Rosario, Argentina ~ 
 

 

 

 

ROSARIO UPDATE                                            January 2022 

CAMP: In 2003 Bro. Jimmy Strickland and I bought 5 acres of land and started a 

camp outside of Rosario. Through the years we have seen many teens saved and 

young men called into full time ministry and the camp expanded to 10 acres. This 

year we turned the camp over to a younger missionary, Shawn Bateman. I believe the 

camp ministry will continue strong under his leadership and that many more will be 

saved and called into ministry. Please pray for Bro. Shawn as he has his first youth 

camp in January 2022. 

 

PASTORS CONFERENCE:  with new restrictions in place, it appears we will not 

be able to have our church planter´s fellowship – again.  The past 2 years we have 

had to do the meeting and sessions online, but that doesn´t provide the opportunity 

to encourage, pray with and help the pastors personally.  We are asking God to open 

doors and allow us to all travel and meet the first week of February.  Please pray with 

us for this. 

 

ANSWERED PRAYER:  for almost a year we have been praying for Luis – a man 

who had sudden onset Parkinson’s.  He was needing surgery; the date kept getting 

postponed, and his health worse.  He was bedridden when the surgery date arrived 2 

weeks ago, and, after a long, extensive brain surgery, is doing SO much better! He 

came to service last Sunday to praise the Lord and thank everyone for their prayers – 

just 8 days after surgery!  God did a miracle on his behalf.   

 

FURLOUGH: Pray for us as we are planning a furlough in 2022. During this time 

we want to give an update to the churches that want us to come by. Also, we want to 
spend some time with my (Steve) dad who is 86 years old before we go back to 
Argentina.  
 
For the Argentines, 
 

Steve and Pam 

Thorntons 
 

 Thorntons2argentina@gmail.com                                                                               address:  * Lavalle 2420 

www.Thorntons2argentina.com                                                614-569-8059                              2000 Rosario, Santa Fe, ARGENTINA 

mailto:Thorntons2argentina@gmail.com
http://www.thorntons2argentina.com/

